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I am writing in support of HB 2457 that ensures that DSPs get the wages they 

deserve, by moving DSP wages to 150% of minimum wage and covering the Paid 

Leave Oregon Payroll Expense.  

 

As a staff member at Albertina Kerr I see the impactful work of our DSPs each and 

every day as they work with our clients. Being a caregiver is physically and 

emotionally involved, and we do it because we care about helping the members of 

our society that most people don't see or think about. 

 

Please vote yes on HB 2457. DSPs, the people they support and their families are 

counting on your support! 


